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PURPOSE: The purpose of this bill is to repeal the authority of the Department

of Health to deliver or distribute an unclaimed dead human body to a university, hospital,

or institution for medical educational and research purposes, and clarifies the

responsibilities of the person who has possession, charge, or control of an unclaimed

dead human body with respect to gathering and providing information to state agencies.

DEPARTMENT’S POSITION: The Department of Human Services (DHS)

strongly supports this Administration bill.

In concert with S.B.2818, the DHS also recommends that the Legislature also

consider passing S.B. 2796 which is Administration bill amending section 346-1 5, Hawaii

Revised Statutes. The Department of Health and the Department of Human Services

worked together on S.B. 2818 and S.B. 2796 to make the responsibilities for the

disposition of dead human bodies consistent and clear between the DOH and DHS. The
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changes proposed in S.B. 2818 and SB. 2796 will result in improvements in efficiency,

record keeping, and customer services.

Thank you for the opportunity to testify on this bill.
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